
     

    
 

      
     

 

 

Statement under s 11C(1) of the Freedom of Information Act 1982 

The material published in FOI 2019-30009 Document 1 varies from the document released to the 
applicant. 

For operational safety reasons, we have concluded that it would be unreasonable to publish 
information disclosing the locations at which the Ombudsman’s Intake and Assessment Team is 
situated. 




